
Embassy of India  
Dublin 

***  
01 June 2020 

URGENT 
 

ADVISORY ON RE-SCHEDULED DEPARTURE DATE & 
TIME OF AI 1198 FOR DUBLIN- DELHI​- ​MUMBAI 

 
 

 Air India has advised that Vande Bharat 
repatriation flight AI-1198 for sector 

Dublin-Delhi-Mumbai  initially scheduled 
to depart Dublin on 02 June, 12h00 Noon 
will now be departing on 03 June, 13h00. 

Delay has been caused due to operational 
reasons. Passengers are advised to 

report at Dublin airport 4 hours prior to 
departure time.  

 
Air India apologises for all inconvenience 

caused to passengers. 
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